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October 21, 2022 

 

 

Dear Ware Families, 

 

Good afternoon!  The fall athletic programs are winding down.  I would like to acknowledge our senior 

athletes as this may be the last time they take part in organized sports.  Congratulations to them all for their 

accomplishments on and off the field/court! 

 

FOOTBALL 

John Auchter 

Ethan Compton 

Phillip Fox 

Jayden Jones 

Camren McCormick 

Kolby McDonell 

Gabriel Phillips 

Bryan Sanchez 

Joseph Stevens 

CHEER 

Rachel Desjardins 

Emma Fuller 

Mackenzie Kern 

Camryn Wallace 

GOLF 

Justin Dauksewich 

Ethan Flamand 

Mason Harper 

Christopher Vadnais 

Owen Welsh 

BOYS’ SOCCER 

Tanner Fontaine 

Carter Moorhouse 

Joshua Musnicki 

GIRLS’ SOCCER 

Brenna Chesley 

Riley Dulak 

Abigail Harrison 

Emma Jacobs 

Sophia LaGrant 

Aislin McClure 

Cassandra Pendleton 

Natalie Silverio 

Kenzie Toelken 

GIRLS’ VOLLEYBALL 

Callie Orszulak 

 

The Girls Volleyball Team participated in the Spike It for Life game on Tuesday, October 18th.  This an 

annual game played against Belchertown since 2010.  To date, they have raised about $40,000 for cancer 

research. 
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Today several 7th grade students from Mrs. Keough’s computer classes took part the 2022 STEM Week 

Challenge Showcase at the Reggie Lewis Center in Boston.  Students had the opportunity to present their 

projects to STEM professionals from across the Commonwealth.  We are happy to announce that we had a 

team win second place.  Congratulations to Caleb Gorman, Anna Dulak and Rosalie Kane! 

 

 
 

A reminder that first quarter grades close on Friday, October 28th, with report cards going home on 

November 4th.  It’s amazing how time flies and it seems like yesterday we were just beginning a new school 

year.  Please remember that administrators, teachers, and staff are available to answer any questions you 

may have or to provide support to your child when needed.  Reach out and we will be there! 

 

On Saturday, October 15th, the Ware JS High School gymnasium was dedicated to Paul Orszulak.  His 

contributions to the learning & recreation community, and community at large, will be felt for generations.  

Thanks, Mr. Paul Orszulak!! 

 

If you are looking to get into the Halloween spirit, below are events taking place tonight and tomorrow: 

 

Friday, October 21st 

• Halloween Bingo for SMK students and their families presented by the SMK PTO.  This event 

will take place from 6:00-7:30 in the cafeteria.  Wear your Halloween costume. 

• WMS PTO is hosting a Monster Mash for students in grades 4-6 from 6:00-8:00 in the gym.  

Admission is $5 to the event and $1 to enter the Haunted Locker Room.  Snacks and drinks 

will also be available for purchase. 

 

Saturday, October 22nd 

• Support the Class of 2026 at their Haunted Hallways from 7:00-10:00.  Admission is $5.  

Snacks and beverages will also be available. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Dr. Marlene A. DiLeo 

Superintendent 


